
 

 

 

The Borough of Luton (Beechwood Road) 
(Temporary Road Closure) Order 2023  
 

Notice is hereby given that Luton Council, the highway authority for the said 

borough, on 2 October 2023 made the above order under the relevant provisions of 

the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 (as amended).  

 

The order will come into operation on 21 October 2023 for a period of 6 months or 

when the proposed works have been completed, whichever is the earlier. 

Anticipated date and times of closure 21 October 2023, 8am to 6pm.  

Specific dates and times will be signed locally. The order will therefore be in 

operation during such date and time and to such extent as indicated by traffic signs, 

barriers or cones.  

The effect of the order will allow the Council to close to vehicular traffic Beechwood 

Road from its junction with Linden Road to its junction with Roman Road. Diversion 

route via Linden Road, Oakley Road, Roman Road. Alternatively via Roman Road, 

Dordans Road, Linden road. 

The order is intended to create a window for the works to be done and it is 

anticipated that the works will be completed over a period within the date described 

as above.  The purpose of the Order is to Thames Water sewer works to be carried 

out.   

Access will be maintained as best as possible to properties where this may be done 

safely whilst such works are being carried out and diversions for traffic will be 

marked by signs.  

Details of road closures and diversions can be found at Luton.gov.uk/roadworks. 

 

4 October 2023 

Highway Services Manager Building 14, Central Depot, Kingsway, Luton LU4 8AU 

 

https://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/1984/27
https://m.luton.gov.uk/Page/Show/Transport_and_streets/Road-maintenance-potholes-and-gritting/Pages/Roadworks.aspx

